Subject: Objection to construction of tall buildings on edge of Heath

I would like to express my objection to the planned high rises in Murphy’s Yard.

My two main reasons are:

1) The Heath is a unique public space and the encroachment of tall buildings will forever change what is the closest
thing we have to nature in this part of London.

2) Living in high rises has been shown to be unhealthy and harmful to the Community as well as to individuals.
Human-size buildings -3-4 storeys - are preferable.

It would be dreadful for this area to be overcome by monster buildings blighting this natural asset.
Thank you.

Susan Long

11 Heath Villas Vale of Health

NW3 1AW



